Ladies from the Ladies Charity Society visited the Director of the JBG

This week, the director of Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil, Juan Xavier Cordovez,
received the visit of the members of the Benemérita Sociedad de Beneficencia de Seforas. The

visit aimed to strengthen the bonds of solidarity and cooperation between the two centuries-old
institutions, which seek the benefit of those most in need.

The Benemérita Sociedad de Beneficencia de Sefioras is a non-profit institution funded in
1878, with the mission of managing the necessary actions in order to provide to girls, boys and
adolescents a quality education through its different educational units.




